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 Sorry if this is in here twice. I’m in opposition to this because this matter of leaded 

fuels being bad has already been checked and proven not to be a hazard! When it 

was checked they not only checked outside the area of PIR but right at the track. All 

test showed low levels and not a health problem at all! So reading a statement from 

someone making a blanket statement that any lead gas is dangerous and unhealthy 

is so outlandish it’s ridiculous. This venue has been here for years bringing in millions 

of dollars to the community and so far we have proven it safe and the opposition is 

saying the sky is falling. Please don’t take this family attraction away and send kids 

out on the streets to race.  


